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Caradoc Class: Autumn Term
Welcome to the Autumn Term and well done to all the children for settling back into our school routine so beautifully.  They are all working hard and are eager to share their ideas and knowledge in our lessons, as well as showing a maturity and demonstrating they are ready for the year ahead.

In class this half term we will be focusing on a book called Lost and Found by Oliver Jeffers.  During this English unit we will be learning about how to make accurate predictions, writing for different purposes, and writing narratives based on personal experiences.  All of these new skills will help us to write our own adventure stories.  In Maths we will be concentrating on our Place Value unit, learning how to partition numbers into tens and ones, using a number line, writing numbers in words, as well as becoming confident with ordering numbers up to 100.  In Science we will be starting our unit on Animals including Humans, where we will develop an understanding of what animals and humans need to stay alive, lifecycles and what humans need to stay healthy.  We are looking forward to our Geography unit which will be focusing on the question: Where is our School? Here we will be identifying the location of our school, as well as comparing the school we know now to what it used to be like. In RE we will be developing an understanding of the God, looking at what Christians believe God looks like.  In PE we will be using our PE session to learn how to move around the hall and balance in a range of different ways.  In Music we will be looking at South African Music, focusing on the beat, instruments and learning our own song.  In Art we are learning about using a range of different media for our unit on Explore and Draw.  In ICT we will be investigating different IT in the school and how it works, and in PSHE we will be considering what makes a good friend.

Whilst in Caradoc, we expect your child to read at least 5 times a week, with their book bag being returned every Friday in preparation for a new reading book to be issued.  Please can you write a comment about how they have read.  Spellings will be sent home on Friday.  Your child is expected to learn these at home ready for a test on the following Friday.  Your child will have the opportunity to have PE twice a week. Our set day at the moment is a Tuesday, but due to the weather this might change. We ask for all children to keep their PE kits in school and they will be sent home at the end of the half term.

As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term we are looking at Thankfulness. The children will be looking at how this value links to our topics and how they can display our value in their everyday lives.  If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values a special award at the end of each term.

If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.

Many thanks,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs Thompstone and Mrs Morgan
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Deo Fretus – Trust In God

image1.png




image2.jpeg
’A‘
L'A

1St Chad's

Academies Trust




image3.jpeg
like us on
facebook





image4.jpeg
&

THE CHURCH
OF ENGLAND

DIOCESE OF LICHFIELD




